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4 March 2019 
 
Cameron Sargent 
Team Leader 
Key Sites Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Dear Mr Sargent, 
 

Request for SEARs  

Mixed-Use Development (SSD 9888) – 17-21 First Avenue, Blacktown 

 

Reference is made to your letter dated 15 February 2019 requesting Transport for NSW to 

provide details of key issues and assessment requirements regarding the abovementioned 

development for inclusion in the Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs). 

Transport for NSW has reviewed the draft Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements 

and has no further input.  

Please note for future reference; Transport for NSW requests any further correspondence 

concerning this project be sent to development@transport.nsw.gov.au referencing CD19/01550 

in the subject line. 

If you have any further inquiries in relation to this development application, please contact Robert 

Rutledge via email at Robert.rutledge@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager Land Use Planning & Development   
Freight, Strategy & Planning 

CD19/01550 
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